

November 4, 2019

City of Foley Mayor John Koniar and Members of the City Council PO Box 1750 Foley, AL 36536

> RE: Banner Request Chili for Charity

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

I am writing to request approval for the placement of five (5) 18" x 45" banners to be placed on the decorative street poles in the Foley Streetscape area advertising Ecumenical Ministries "Chili for Charity" event.

Our event is scheduled for March 7th and I have completed the application required by the Public Works Department. I am grateful for all the help we have received from the Public Works Department in getting the banners up and down. With this being our largest fundraiser, having this added advertising is a bonus.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

With warm regards,

South Baldwin Director

www.baldwinemi.org P.O. Box 1103 • Fairhope, AL 36533

Eastern Shore Office 564 Fairhope Ave. • Fairhope, AL 36532 (251) 928-3430 • Fax (251) 928-3902



South Baldwin Office 102 W. Spruce Ave. • Foley, AL 36535 (251) 943-3445 • Fax (251) 943-3452